
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
           WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2023 

 
 
 
Guidance:   

 Herff Jones will be on Main Street during lunch on Wednesday, February 1 to answer 

any questions about caps, gowns and any other graduation merchandise needs.   

 University of Arizona will be at LC during lunch on Thursday, February 2 on Main Street 

 Seniors- Would you like to be a part of this year’s Senior Video at graduation? Check 

your email for a Google Form to submit pictures or videos from the first semester that 

you would like to be featured. 

Junior Class Cabinet: Junior Class Cabinet will have a meeting after school Wednesday, February 1 

in room C329. 

Astronomy Club: There will be an Astronomy meeting after school Friday, February 5 in Mr. 

Holdeman's room, C236.  Meeting should last about an hour. 

Freshman Class Cabinet:  Designers wanted! Freshmen class cabinet will be meeting every 

Wednesday in February starting on Wednesday, February 8 in C206. We will be picking a Freshmen 

Class tshirt design. All interested freshmen may attend!  

Latino Heritage Club: The Latino Heritage club is having a soup-er bowl food drive for the St. Maria 

Goretti Church food pantry. Help them out by bringing canned foods, boxed pastas, or any 

nonperishable food. Donations can be taken to Mr. Perez's room, C105 or to the box by the main 

office. All donations will be collected through Monday, February 13, so clean out those pantries! 

Choir: LC Choirs present SWOON TUNES on sale next week. What's a swoon tune? A custom 

singing Valentine's Day gram! Swoon Tunes will be for sale on Main Street during lunch next week. 

They will be delivered during PtE Valentine's Day week. Send that special someone a tune that will 

make them swoon! 

Interact Club: Interact Club will be running a fundraiser during lunches on February 6-8 where you 

can buy a wooden rose for another student. Roses will be given to students during PTE on 

Valentine's Day. 

 

RUNE Magazine: Calling all LC creatives! Starting now, submissions are open for the RUNE 

Creative Arts magazine! Anything creative, including 2D, 3D art, writing, acting, playing an instrument, 

etc, can be submitted to the magazine. Just find a poster around the school, scan the QR code, and 

submit! All submissions are due before Spring Break.  

 
 



 
 

 


